
 
 

Have you or someone you know been away from the 

Church? Are you feeling unsure and lost in today’s world?  
 

Have you been coming to Mass, but still don’t feel like you 

are “getting anything out of it”? Has attending Church 

simply become a habit, automatic…? 
 

Then we have a program for you! Here you will find a 

kind, charitable, respectful environment to listen, 

learn and ask any questions that you might have.  

 
This year is going to be a little different due to COVID-19, but we do intend to still 

have our Coming Home program! We will meet virtually, through Zoom starting in 

January (details will follow depending on interest).  

 

If you are interested in Coming Home, you can get in touch with 

Meggin Sanner at 541-571-8402 or e-mail at ckadultre@gmail.com.  
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